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The Oregon DEQ has the vital work of regulating greenhouse gas emissions by 

natural gas utilities and other fuel suppliers, and needs adequate funding to do so. It 

makes sense to me to provide needed funding to the DEQ through fees from 

community climate investment organizations to which these companies contribute 

money in order to ease their regulatory burden.  


